

Woodstone Community Primary School

Heather Lane, Ravenstone, Leicestershire, LE67 2AH
Tel: 01530 519473 email: wpsoffice1@woodstone.leics.sch.uk

Headteacher: Mr P Mullins

Deputy Headteacher: Miss G Clement

Growing together, Learning forever

20th March 2024

Dear Parents/Carers,

YEAR 2 SHERWOOD FOREST RESIDENTIAL TRIP

It won't be long now before the children go on their residential trip to Sherwood Forest and we are now at the stage where we have to let the centre know our final requirements.

Please find attached to this letter a suggested kit list and a Parental & Medical Consent Form. Please complete <u>ALL</u> sections of the form, including date your child had their last Tetanus vaccination, which you can get from your GP if you do not know it. If this section is not completed, we will be calling you to ask you to find out the date. Please return the form to school by Monday 29th April at the latest.

The information that you provide will enable us to manage your child's medication effectively should he/she need to take any whilst they are at Sherwood.

Miss Barnes has asked if you could let her know, as soon as possible, if your child wets the bed or wears 'pull-ups'. Even if you have mentioned this to her previously, please update her with the information. We need to know this so that the centre can make the necessary provisions for our stay. Please pack spare pyjamas if you think they will be needed.

Payment for this trip should be paid in full by **Friday 22nd March 2024**, so if you do have an outstanding balance, please make your payment via SchoolMoney to meet this deadline, thank you.

We will send another letter detailing the itinerary for the trip nearer the time.

Yours sincerely,

Miss K Barnes Year 2 Classteacher





















